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Memo No-   /SCBCC/2022       Date:18 September 2022  

 

 

Notice 

 
It is hereby notified to all the stakeholders and students that the classes and all 

kind of office work will be suspended on 20.09.2022 and 21.09.2022 (Tuesday 

and Wednesday respectively) due to District Level Youth Parliament 

Competition as our institution is hosting this event.  
 

 

 

By Order 

Teacher-in-Charge  
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